
The Board of Liberty Township Trustees met in Special Session  on November 30, 2021 at 10:00 a.m. 

with the following members in attendance, Mr. Devon Stanley, Mr. Arnold Clebone and Mr. Gregory 

Cizmar, presiding.   

 

Motion to adjourn into executive session to consider the employment of a public employee. At 

10:01 a.m. 

Motion: Mr. Cizmar. Second: Mr. Stanley. 

Roll Call:  Mr. Cizmar, Yes. Mr. Stanley, Yes. Mr. Clebone, Yes. Motion carried. 

 

Motion to adjourn from executive session at 12:40 p.m. and end meeting. No decisions were 

made. 

Motion: Mr. Cizmar. Second: Mr. Stanley. 

Roll Call:  Mr. Cizmar, Yes. Mr. Stanley, Yes. Mr. Clebone, Yes. Motion carried. 

 

Next meeting scheduled is December 6, 2021 @ 6:30 p.m.   
 

 

_________________________________ _________________________________ 

MATT CONNELLY, FISCAL OFFICER GREG CIZMAR, CHAIRPERSON 


